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Dear Mr Hickey

Planning Proposal PP_2010_BALLl_002_00 − Gateway Determination extension

l note that the above Planning Proposal was to have been completed by 25 May
2011. I understand that Council is likely to make a decision on the future of the
Proposal at a meeting late in June.

To provide the Council with sufficient time to consider the matter, I have determined
as delegate of the Minister, in accordance with section 56(7) of the Environmental
Planning and Assessment Act, 1979, to amend the Gateway Determination dated 19
August 2010 for PP_2010_BALLl_002_00.

The Gateway Determination is amended by extending the time for the completion of
the Planning Proposal by an additional three (3) months. The Planning Proposal is
now due for completion by 25 August 2011. When Council decides either to seek the
Minister's agreement not to proceed with the Planning Proposal or to extend the date
for its completion, a further request for a determination can be made.

If you have any questions in relation to this matter, please contact Jim Clark of the
Department of Planning and lnfrastructure's Grafton Office on 6641 6604.

Yours sincerely

Tom Gellibrand "' /"

Deputy Director General
Plan Making and Urban Renewal
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